

## NEWSLETTER / NEWS RELEASE From the Office of the Mayor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

**OCTOBER 2, 2024** 

## LANDMARK HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION HOSTS QUESTION & ANSWERS ABOUT HISTORIC PROPERTIES IN FLORISSANT

The Landmark Historic District Commission (LHDC) would like to invite you to a presentation by the State Historic Preservation Office. Ethan Starr, Architectural Historian for the State Historic Preservation Office and Andrew Dial, SHPO Preservation Planner/Grants Manager will be our guest speakers on **Tuesday October 15**, **6:30 PM** at Brock Wrath Weise House, 99 St Ferdinand Street, Florissant MO 63031.

This presentation will explain LHDC as a Certified Local Government (CLG) and what benefits are available to property owners of Landmark Properties. We will also have information on Grant Opportunities, Historic Tax Credits and the importance of a current Historic Inventory.

For many years there has been misinformation about being a Designated Landmark Property owner or being a part of the National Historic Register. We hope you will take this opportunity to attend and learn about being a historic property owner in the City of Florissant. Keeping our Historic presence in the forefront of the community is imperative.

For additional information or to acknowledge your participation please contact DLehmann@ Florissantmo.com or call 314-595-3630.

of Florisso